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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
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MEMORANDUM
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FROM : REY LEONARDO B. GUERRERO
Commissioner MAY 30 201
SUBJECT ENHANCING TRANSPARENCY IN BOC
DATE : May 30, 2019

One of the BOC core values we ought to steadfastly adhere to is
transparency. As such, it is our duty to keep both our internal and external public
abreast of our current policies and activities.

In view of this, all District Collectors are hereby directed to immediately and
timely address all local concerns at their level and to inform the public by engaging
the media.

Furthermore, you are directed to submit to PIAD, vyour activities,
accomplishments and other events for posting in the BOC website and social media
accounts to keep our stakeholders informed.

For immediate compliance.
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